
St. Mary’s Youth Program invites all 
potential volunteers & parents of youth 
in grades 6-8 to a mock info Youth Night 

on 
Sunday, November 3rd at 3pm 

in the Parish Hall.  This program needs 
volunteers to run successfully. 

We would like to show you what activities 
& events take place at a typical Youth 

Night. 
 

For more information, contact  
Kenny Desjardens @ 807-276-4079 

 


